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Our financial year starts 1st March. Thanks to those who have paid their 2024 membership. 
  

Annual membership of the BHPA for the 2024/25 year of $15 per household can be made via Direct Deposit: 
Regional Australia Bank BSB 932-000, Acc. No. 500031361. Please supply contact details and use your surname as the 
reference.  
Normal monthly committee meetings of BHPA on the Third Tuesday of each month, 7pm at the BH Hall and are open 
to all residents and minutes and important notices are emailed to all on our database.  
 
Contact us:  PO Box 44 Bonny Hills, 2445, email: bhpa@bonnyhills.org.au,  Web site www.bonnyhills.org.au,  Facebook, 
https://www.facebook.com/BonnyHillsProgressAssociation 

 
 

 

Bands@Bonnys on Saturday 20th July is a team effort 
between BHPA, Aaron Johnson and Jock Garven aimed 
at giving local youth bands an opportunity to play out. 
 

Following Up. 
-Kathy reports- NRMA intends supporting our 
push for an Overpass at THAT intersection.. 

-Paul made a submission on Council’s Draft 
Housing for the Future policy, with particular 
focus on Bonny’s unique characteristics. 
 
-Congratulations Glen and his very capable band 
of 40 volunteers on the upgrading of the Bonny 
Hills Fire station. 

 

Rod Bucton, President of the Camden Haven 
Chamber of Commerce, gave an engaging 
presentation to our May meeting about their initiatives 
and willingness to engage with community groups 
across villages from Comboyne to here: a very 
positive vibe with opportunities for us to work together 
for the benefit of our communities. 
 
Our BHPA Member BBQ held Sat 25 May was a 
great success, with 50 members & friends attending. 
And 3 new families joined our ranks. Thanks to our 
team for organising it, and special mention to 
Craves@Bonnys and Bonny Beach café for their 
donations of delicious finger food.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Highlight was Kathy’s presentation and organisation 
in recognising past President Roger’s 15 years of 
leadership.  Roger maintains he had a strong team 
behind him ------- often rolling their eyes!! 

Independently, our local MP, Leslie Williams, 
recognised Roger in Parliament (NSW Legislative 
Assembly, Hansard – 04 June 2024).  
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